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REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

Pacific Data Systems, Inc. [PDS] has requested that the Guam Public Utilities 
Commission [PUC] amend the methodology by which it assesses administrative 
fees against telecommunications companies.  On November 15, 2010, PDS filed 
comments with the PUC indicating various requested changes. 
 
On July 27, 2005, in Docket 05-01, the PUC adopted RULES GOVERNING 
REGULATORY FEES FOR TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANIES.  Said 
RULES provide procedures and allocation formulas pursuant to which PUC’s 
annual administrative expenses are assessed against telecommunications 
companies which are under PUC regulatory oversight supervision.  When 
warranted, the Commission may amend its rules pursuant to its rulemaking 
authority under Section 12104 of the Guam Telecommunications Act of 2004 [P.L. 
27-110].   
 
The PUC hereby requests that any interested party, telecommunications 
company, or member of the public comment: (1) upon changes and revisions 
suggested by PDS to the current method of assessment of administrative 
expenses by the PUC; and (2) concerning any aspect of the present system for 
assessment of administrative expenses or the improvement thereof pursuant to 
Rule 2 of the RULES GOVERNING REGULATORY FEES FOR 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANIES.   
 
PDS’ suggested revisions, and the current RULES GOVERNING REGULATORY 
FEES FOR TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANIES, are available for public 
inspection at PUC’s office at Suite 207, GCIC Building, Hagatna.  The PUC 
solicits written comments concerning the RULES GOVERNING REGULATORY 
FEES FOR TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMPANIES on or before August 26, 
2011.  The PUC will consider any proposed changes to its assessment procedures 
and the applicable RULES at its regular meeting to be held on September 19, 
2011. 
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Any questions regarding the materials on file with the Commission or the 
comments requested should be directed to PUC’s Administrator Ms. Palomo at 
472-1907. 
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